
From: Prentice, Amanda 
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2012 11:11 AM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: FYI 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Attached is a copy of recent correspondence. We received this odd letter and some show tickets from 
someone claiming they'll be the next 23rd ward Alderman. I returned them, but the Clerk suggested I cc 
you on the whole thing, just in case.... 
 
Thanks so much, 
Amanda 
 






